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8th April, 1959.
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¥Mr. Schoo:
1 T am in receipt of a letter from our london Offiee
ssting me to confirm that tho M.V,"BITWELL® is still being used
i 0l storese vessel in laks Yaracaibo, Veneguela but as I am

a. mainted with this vessel and as you are Non~Emclusive Surveyor
mach obliged if you will kindly ascertain

‘Venezuela 1 wounld o0
Tub me Jnow if the MV ."BITWELL" is being used as an oil storage
1 in Maracaibo, so that I may transmit the necessary information
(@ .. Tondon Office.
Thanking you in anticipation for dealing with
natter, and with very kind regards, I remain.

Yours very truly,

b LA Lecee Soons98 o 1qu







